
1 

 

Board Meeting 

September 16, 2020 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Jennifer Meyer. People in attendance were:  Supervisors 

– Jeff Whyte, Paul Travis, Jeff Bechard, Mona Mathews, Clerk Beverly Christopherson.  

 

Flag Salute 

 

Town Hall Ramp, Concrete, and Electrical project.  Upgrades will be to accommodate social 

distancing for elections and tax season.  

Supervisor Jeff Bechard had a quote from Market & Johnson, this is the only quote as they were the 

only contractors that could get the work done before the election.  Supervisor Jeff Whyte did contact 

Buesser Construction, but they said they would not be able to fit it in their work schedule.  

Ramp would be from the North East door and continue to the parking lot.  Market & Johnson will 

remove steps currently being used but will leave the handrails for the Town to use for other projects.  

Handrails will be completed as soon as they get them otherwise, they will put up wood rails at election. 

Market & Johnson will also pour the concrete pillars for the parking lot light pillars. 

Cost of bid is  

Supervisor Jeff Bechard made a motion to approve the bid for the new ramp and parking lot pillars 

from Market & Johnson.  Supervisor Mona Mathews seconded the motion.  All voted yes, motion 

carries. 

 

Adjourn:  

Supervisor Mona Mathews made a motion to Adjourn at 6:10pm, Supervisor Jeff Bechard 

seconded the motion. 


